
 

 

  

Dear Third Grader and Family, 

 Welcome to third grade!  My name is Ms. Reynolds and I am 
so excited to be your teacher this year.  We are going to have a 
fantastic year full of learning and fun!  I am looking forward to a 
great school year!  

 This is my eleventh year teaching and my fifth year teaching 
third grade at Haley Elementary.  I graduated from ASU with a 
Bachelor’s Degree in Elementary Education and received my Early 
Childhood Endorsement six years ago.   

 I was born and raised in Arizona and now live in Gilbert with 
my amazing children; Ashlyn (15), Bailey (13) and Brady (10).  
When I am not in the classroom I love spending time with my 
family, reading, camping, and going to the movies.  

 I feel very privileged to be able to teach children.  I believe every 
child can achieve great success and learn at the highest level.  By 
working together, we will have a successful, productive, and fun year. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 Ms. Reynolds 

 


